
Until such time as determined by the Board of Library Trustees, the East Providence Public 

Library’s meeting room policy, as approved in February of 2017, will be in full effect with the 

following modification. 

Any individual, community group or organization applying to use library meeting rooms 

agrees to comply with all current COVID-19 related guidance as required by the city, state, 

and/or the library specifically in relation to room capacity, mask wearing, physical 

distancing, and hand hygiene. The Director or her designee will set capacity according to 

state guidelines which currently require that all participants in any program maintain a 

distance of at least 3 feet to other participants at all times. 


